Daily Announcements
Monday, March 4th
 
Twenty-seven members of the Competition Math Club recently participated in the Math League contest. Students Brian Heckler (7) and Conor McDonald (6) scored 29! That is one point away from being ranked among the 1% nationally who took the test. Kudos to you! Congratulations to the top winners in each grade, and to all participants. Job well done! 
6th Grade 1st Place: Conor McDonald, 2nd Place: Lenny Scinto, 3rd Place: Jacob An 
7th Grade: 1st Place: Brian Heckler, 2nd Place: Josh Krakow, 3rd Place: Jeffery Yue 
8th Grade: 1st Place: Charlie Chen, 2nd Place: Pat Lawson, 3rd Place: Michael Tagliaferro
French Club is meeting tomorrow (Tuesday). Come celebrate Mardi Gras!
We're coming into the final stretch of Reading Olympic meetings!! We have meetings this month on Wednesday and then again on Wednesday the 20th & Wednesday the 28th! Get ready to read people! March is the last month!
Attention all 6th graders! Are you interested in being part of the 6th-grade musical? Yes? No? Maybe? Come out to an interest meeting to find out more about this year’s 6th grade musical on Wednesday, right after school, in the auditorium! Please join us if you are interested in being part of the musical or tech crew for this year’s sixth-grade show.
The next Actor's Workshop meeting will be Thursday after school in room 152. Please remember, no snow throwing will be allowed but eating is encouraged for proper hydration.
The LAST Bowling Club of the year will be Thursday! Please meet outside of Ms. Harris's room- 238 after school with your $6! Oh, and don't forget money for the snack bar!
And then there were four! Quiz Bowl is down to its final four teams in the 2019 playoffs. Games will be held on Friday after school in Room 152. At the end of this day, our finals will be set!
Any 7th or 8th-grade girl who was not able to attend the track meeting should stop by Mrs. Young's room 202 or see Mrs. Naylor in the 8th-grade counseling office to pick up the required paperwork. The first practice of the season will take place Monday, March 11th and no athlete will be permitted to participate unless all required paperwork is turned in. Paperwork should be returned to Mrs. Young in room 202 before the first practice. If you have questions please see Mrs. Young or Mrs. Naylor as soon as possible.
The H-PRIDE incentive of the week is the opportunity to create a Model Magic sculpture with Mrs. Kwoczak after school on Tuesday, March 12th. If you would like to redeem this incentive, please write your full name and homeroom teacher’s name on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Then place the card in your grade level bin by the end of your lunch on Friday. The bins are located in the cafeteria.
We've had a lot of strange things in our lost and found, like his wallet, ring and, a craft, which were turned in this week, but if you've lost these bikes see Mr. Horan to claim the bikes.
A reminder from Mr. Horan, students are not to touch, toss, kick or do anything but admire the lovely snow while on school grounds.
Just a reminder: students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone needs to enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check in with the secretary.
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